
Week ending 08/09/23 
                                                                                           All About Me 

The children have been learning about what makes us all different. They have been using mirrors to identify 

their characteristics and create own versions of themselves. This has created lots of meaningful conversation 

about our differences.  
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                                                                                               Under The Sea  

For the last few weeks there has been a keen interest in under the sea creatures. We have incorporated this into the 

learning experiences we have throughout the nursery. This week we have been learning about different creatures we can 

find under the sea and began creating our own under the sea display.  

        Nursery news

Postal Service 

We have been busy posting lots of letters and postcards as well as bulky parcels in our post box this week. The children have 

been working on their fine motor skills and practicing pencil control to write out their own letters. We have also started to 

make our own post van to make sure all of our mail is delivered on time.  

Other Information 

Now that we are coming to into the fourth week of nursery all the children are much more settled 

and becoming aware of the nursery routines. To build independence and to create a less busy 

handover in the morning we would like to ask parents to hand their children over at the nursery 

door and allow them to come into the nursery themselves. This will allow them to change their own 

shoes and hang up their bags under the supervision of staff. We would still like to invite parents into 

the nursery at collection time to catch up with key workers and see what learning is happening 

throughout.  


